TURSAB

TORKIYE SEYAHAT ACENTALARI BIRLIGI
ASSOCIATION OF TURKISH TRAVEL AGENCIES

Head Office
Ref: TRIBU/EA/ 3039 § Istanbul, 11th August 2015

To whom it may concern,

We would like to clarify the present media news in the world regarding the recent
int'l terrorist activity in Istanbul.

We are pleased to confirm that all int'l guests visiting Turkey safely continue with
their scheduled tours, holidays and shore excursions, in accordance with their
planned programs in Turkey, enjoying their trip experiences all over our country,
where life goes on as usual, without any interruptions or delays in tourism
services/transportation provided.

All necessary measures are being taken in Istanbul and throughout Turkey by
the Turkish Security Directorate, to ensure the safety, comfort and well being of
foreign guests visiting Turkey, as always.

We extend our appreciation for your kind support to Destination Turkey
throughout the years.

Sincerely yours,

ASSOCIATION OF TURKISH TRAVEL AGENCIES
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